
 
 
 

Li Ka Shing Foundation, Cheung Kong, and Hutchison Whampoa  
make RMB 100 million donation in second project to aid Sichuan 

 
(Hong Kong, 19 May 2008) Embarking on a second project to aid victims of the Sichuan 
earthquake, the Li Ka Shing Foundation, Cheung Kong (Holdings) Limited and Hutchison 
Whampoa Limited today announced a donation of RMB 100 million to establish an 
education fund in collaboration with the Ministry of Education to provide financial aid for 
students (from primary to tertiary) affected by the earthquake.  
 
In the new round of contributions, the Foundation will contribute RMB 40 million, while 
Cheung Kong and Hutchison Whampoa will each contribute RMB 30 million. The Ministry 
of Education will coordinate the financial aid scheme which will help pay for school fees and 
living allowances.  
 
Last Tuesday, the day following the earthquake, Mr. Li had made a contribution of RMB 30 
million from the Just In Time Fund, and the Cheung Kong and Hutchison Whampoa Groups 
added another HK$5 million.  
 

### 
 
About the Li Ka Shing Foundation 
 
For almost three decades, The Li Ka Shing Foundation has sought to enhance the impact of 
its philanthropy through two strategic objectives: to nurture a culture of giving and to foster 
creativity, constructive engagement, and sustainability through supporting capacity 
empowerment focused projects.  The Li Ka Shing Foundation and other private charitable 
foundations established by Mr Li have supported grants, sponsorships, and commitments of 
over HKD9.6 billion. 
 
For further information, please visit: www.lksf.org
 
For inquiries, please contact: 
 
Li Ka Shing Foundation 
Mr Jeremy Lau 
Tel  : (852) 2128 1207 
Fax  : (852) 2128 1766 
Email : jeremyl@hwl.com.hk
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